


 



 



 



 



 



 



 



Dear Mr Bourne 
  
As far as I can determine there was no specific map which identified the changes.  
  
Regards 
  
Viv 
 

 
From: Bourne P & P   

Sent: Thursday, 17 September 2009 1:59 PM 
To: SY_CCR 

Subject: RE: Map(s) of Proposed New flight Paths. Aircraft noise  

Dear Viv, 
 
Thanks for your prompt reply. When we spoke about the map(s) you said that you were told there 
was no map as such.  
 
When you say that such a map was not available, do you mean that a map does exist but cannot 
be released or that no map as such ever existed? 
 
Regards, 
Peter Bourne. 
 

 
From: SY_CCR [mailto:community.relations@AirservicesAustralia.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, 16 September 2009 12:42 PM 

To:
Subject: Map(s) of Propossed New flight Paths. Aircraft noise  
 
Dear Mr Bourne 
  
This complaint has been recorded as No 223760. I provided the number for your report on the 7th 
during our phone conversation today. 
  
Some time ago you asked me for a copy of the map(s) showing the new route structures which 
were used in the community consultative process. I was subsequently advised that such a map 
was not available. 
  
Regards 
  
Viv 
  
1800 802 584 
  
Noise Enquiry Unit 
Safety & Environment 
Airservices Australia   
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